
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Further to our previous correspondence regarding your request for the following information: 
 

Please provide a list of any and all contact your organisation and/or staff have had with British 
American Tobacco, Imperial Brands, Japan Tobacco International, Philip Morris International, as well 
as any other domestic or transnational tobacco companies or anyone representing the tobacco 
industry including subsidiaries of tobacco industry. 
 
I would like this information for the period from 1 April 2021 to 20 February 2023. 
 
Contact would primarily include attending or arranging meetings or functions, and responding to 
correspondence or phone calls. 
 
Please break down the information by: 
•       Tobacco company or representative’s name 
•       Date of contact(s) 
•       Type of contact (meeting, email, letter, phone call, text/app message or video call, e-card or any 
other form of electronic communication) 
•       Place of contact, if relevant 
•       Purpose of contact 
•       Outcome of contact, including if no action taken 
 
I request that the information be provided electronically. I would be grateful if you could confirm in 
writing that you have received this request. 
 
If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information exceeding the cost of 
compliance limits identified in Section 12, please provide advice and assistance, under the Section 16 
obligations of the Act, as to how I can refine my request. 
 

Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the 
Act). 
 
Thorough searches have been carried out to locate the information you requested and we can confirm that 
the Atomic Weapons Establishment (AWE) does not hold any relevant information. 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. If you have any 
queries regarding the content of this letter, please contact this office in the first instance. 

Ref: FOI2023-009    
 

 
 
27th February 2023 



 

 

If you are unhappy with the way your request has been handled you have a right to request an internal 
review within 40 days of receiving this letter, by writing to information.requests@awe.co.uk or our postal 
address: Information Requests Team, AWE Aldermaston, Reading, RG7 4PR. If you are still unhappy after an 
internal review has been completed, under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 you have the right to take your complaint to the Information Commissioner’s Office. Please note the 
Commissioner will generally not consider a complaint until you have exhausted AWE’s internal complaints 
process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
AWE Information Requests Team 




